Fellow All Americans: Potential Closure 82d Airborne Museum

Greetings,

- 1. The **Army Museum Enterprise** wants to close our 82d Airborne Division War Memorial Museum located at 5108 Ardennes St, Fort Bragg NC.
- 2. The 82d Airborne Division War Memorial Museum is a cornerstone in the 82d Airborne Division's Foundation.
- 3. Please contact your Federal, State, and Local representatives to **Keep Our 82d Airborne Division Museum Open**.
- 4. The attached pdf document outlines the 82d Airborne Museum's value to The Division, Paratroopers, Military Families, Veterans, and Local Communities.
- 5. Please Like the 82nd Airborne Museum Facebook Page for updates and demonstrate our reach to the Army Museum Enterprise.
- 6. This message is approved for release by the 82d Airborne Division Historical Society. A 501c(3) non profit organization supporting the 82d Airborne Division.

Thank you, Airborne, All The Way

82nd Airborne Division Historical Society Board Members:

- LTC (Ret) Mark Acker President,
- MSG (Ret) Joe Tolley President Emeritus,
- CSM (Ret) Roger Vickers Vice President,
- Ms. Shantay McQueen Secretary,
- CSM (Ret) Chris Nunez Treasure,
- SFC (Ret) Jim O'Connor Director,
- SFC Steve Wykel Director,
- COL (Ret) Mike C. Lopez Director,
- BG (Ret) John W. Aarsen Ex-Officio
- "Honoring The Past, Preserving the Future"